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CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi AK 

Thanks so much for your help and concise organisation of this process. Our submission number is 
FS99. 

We support the planner’s recommendation that the property at 59F Riddell Road is removed from the 
Horticulture Precinct and rezoned Rural Production Zone as it has historically been.  Please can you 
pass this on to the panel and thank them for their time considering the evidence provided by soil 
expert Bob Cathcart and my 32 years experience farming this property and area. 

Please let me know if you require anything further from us. 

Kind regards 
Laurie and Helen Voigt 

Sent from my iPad 




